
Hi	Everyone,	

With	Christmas	just	behind	us	hopefully	a	Happy	and	Joyful	time	for	all,	and	the	New	Year	to	look	
forward	to	and	all	our	New	Years	resolutions	made	it	is	time	to	organise	our	bowling	schedule	again.	

We	will	start	back	on	Wednesday	4th	January	and	Fridays	the	6th	January,	I	have	put	up	the	list	of	
names	on	the	notice	board,	if	you	are	down	in	the	club	please	tick	off	your	name,	if	you	are	unable	
to	get	down	to	the	club	would	you	please	contact	Pat	Mac	Donagh	086	355	4723	to	let	her	know	if	
you	are	going	to	play.	I	possibly	will	not	be	there	on	Wednesday	4th			therefore	I	will	collect	the	€20	
for	the	Wednesday	and	€20	for	the	Friday	competitions	on	Friday	6th	and	on	Wednesday	11th.	
Please	have	it	in	an	envelope	with	your	name	printed	clearly,	if	playing	both	days	please	use	the	one	
envelope.	

Our	Annual	Charity	Day	will	be	held	at	the	end	of	March	more	details	on	this	at	a	later	stage.		

	

Happy	Bowling	

Mary	Kenny	

The	Winter	Bowls	Committee.	

		

	


